
Thursday 3rd October 2024 

The Festival Showcase 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

This letter is to confirm details of the upcoming Festival showcase at NAPA! The show will present all 
NAPA’s groups and troupes which will be performed at this years October Festival. This is a unique 
opportunity for parents, family and friends to see your loved ones performing dances which they work so 
hard on! It is also a great chance for our students to rehearse for the Euphoria Festival on 23rd & 24th 
November 2024. More information will follow about the Euphoria Festival once we have it.  

 

Dress Rehearsal: 

Date: Thursday 7th November 2024 

Time: 5pm – 8pm (Please arrive in plenty of time for a 5pm start. This rehearsal will be on stage, with a full 
technical team, and photographer.) 

*All students will be required to bring their costume bags with their costumes in from the October 
Festival. NAPA will not be providing additional costumes for this show.  

 

Show Information: 

Friday 8th November 2024 – 7pm Show (6pm call for all students). 

Saturday 9th November 2024 – 7pm Show (6pm call for all students). 

The show will finish at approximately 9pm.  

 

Tickets: 

Tickets for the shows will go on sale on Monday 7th October 2024 at 10am. They are available online at 
napatickets.co.uk or in person at the main reception. All seats are £5.00.   

 

Costumes: 

All students will receive a costume bag from the dance department in the next few weeks. Students will 
need to keep hold of this bag and their costumes throughout the October Festival, and will need to bring it 
to the dress rehearsal at NAPA on Thursday 7th November.  

 

As always, if there is anything we can assist you with, please contact us on 
napa@northernacademy.org.uk or phone 01482 310690.  

  

Julie Lovewell – Head of Dance 
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